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The proposed 6% annual limit on rent increases in manufactured home parks in this 

legislation is modest, but I fully support it. Until we figure out how to increase housing 

supply in Oregon we need to protect vulnerable people and the social fabric of our 

communities with rent control and stabilization like in HB3045. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jim Labbe 

Portland, OR 97217 


